
3800 Cannon Road Schenectady, NY 12303

OR I GINA L
October 30, 2012

Hon. Kimberly Bose
Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C. 20426

icn

Dear Secretary Bose:

Pursuant to Section 10.B.O of its Open Access Transmission Tariff ("OATT"), the New York
Independent System Operator, Inc. ("NYISO") hereby notifies the Commission that an "Emergency
State" existed in the New York Control Area on October 30, 2012. As a result, the NYISO was

required to take special action to ensure that the reliability of the New York State Transmission

System was not adversely affected. The NYISO has enclosed documentation describing the

Emergency State and its actions. As required by Section 10.B.O of the OATT, the NYISO has also
notified the New York State Public Service Commission of the Emergency State and its actions.

Please feel free to contact me at (518) 356-6159 if you have any questions or comments.

polp, eliability Compliance 4
Assessment Department
New York Independent System Operator

Enclosure

20121107-0201 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 11/07/2012



Document Content(s)

13104679.tif..........................................................1-1

20121107-0201 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 11/07/2012


	13104679.tif
	Document Content(s)

